
Sheth T.J. Education Society's 

Sheth N.K.T.T. College of Commerce & Sheth J.T.T. College of Arts, (Autonomous) Thane. 

 

Date: 12th July, 2024 

 

N.S.S. NOTICE 

 

NSS Unit of our college is organizing a Fire Safety Awareness Program. The 

event will take place on Tuesday, 13th August 2024, from 11:00 AM to 1:00 

PM at the NKTT Sabhagruha. This program is designed to educate participants 

on the essential precautions and actions to take in the event of a fire. 

 

All the Volunteers are appealed to take part in this Awareness for the benefit of 

the society. 

 

 

NSS Program Officer                                                                    Principal                                                        

Ms. D. B. Mulmuley                                                                     Dr. Dilip Patil   

Mr. Vibhav Galadgekar   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Vision: Committed and Persuasive Effort Towards Holistic Education 



 

 

 


